
From: registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0110
Date: Wednesday, September 1, 2021 6:02:12 PM

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, September 1, 2021 2:28 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-01

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0110

-- Name --
Marc Lapalme

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Hydro rates in Ontario need to be competitive with Quebec at the very least.
This needs to happen right away.

Thank you.

-- Attachment --




